
Ban applied by both Indian & Pakistan Government on commercial shipping - 4th Update 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

We would like to keep you informed about the evolving situation between Pakistan and India, and its 

potential impact on logistics and supply chains in the region. As shared earlier, India conducted strikes 

within Pakistani territory this morning, which led to a temporary closure of Pakistan’s airspace. 

Air Freight: 

While the airspace has since reopened with restrictions, some flights have been cancelled or 

rescheduled. Most airlines have now resumed cargo acceptance, though we advise checking with our 

team for specific routes and carriers. 

Ocean Freight: 

As previously communicated: 

MSC and CMA CGM have re-routed their Europe and East Coast U.S. cargoes via Colombo and Khalifa 

Port. 

Hapag-Lloyd and Maersk remain unaffected and continue to route cargo through Salalah. 

Most carriers have suspended direct calls from Pakistan to Europe and East coast, opting instead to 

continue those direct services to India. Pakistan cargo will now be connected via feeders through 

Colombo, Khalifa, or Salalah. 

While operations are gradually returning to normal, we remain vigilant and continue to plan with 

caution to ensure minimal disruption to your cargo flows. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to our teams for any questions or specific routing advice. 

Thank you for your continued support—and please keep our team members and their families in your 

thoughts during this uncertain time. 

  

Regards 

Zahid Javed 

Manager - Operations 
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